Chelsea Benner

From: Jesse Cox

Sent: Thursday, April 25,2019 12:12 PM
To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: BL-19-00004 comment

Chelsea,

Public health has reviewed the above referenced application and has no concerns or comments.

Thank you,

Jesse Cox

Environmental Health Supervisor

Kittitas County Public Health Department
509-933-8262
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